
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear SCAMP Parents:  
  
Please see below for a supply list and for other important SCAMP information.  Please contact us 
(your SCAMP Co-Directors!) with any questions or concerns, or with any information you would 
like us to know about your SCAMPER.  Also, if you have any questions about billing, please contact 
Connie Correa at (518) 465-5222 ext. 204 or at ​ccorrea@doanestuart.org. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  We are excited for a summer of fun and learning at SCAMP!   
  
 

Cordially, 
                                             
James Cernik                                Erin Baillargeon 
SCAMP Co-Director                    SCAMP Co-Director 
(518) 465-5222 ext. 412                (518) 465-5222 ext. 430 
SCAMP@Doanestuart.org​         ​SCAMP@doanestuart.org 
 

 

Please pack the following for your child(ren) to bring to SCAMP on a daily basis: 
 
Bagged lunch & Snacks 
Water bottle(s) 
Change of clothes 
Swim clothes 
Towel 
Water shoes 
Plastic bag for wet clothes 
Sunscreen (for those who are providing their own) 
Bug spray 

 
(see reverse) 
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Drop-off for all SCAMP sessions begins at 7:30 AM.  Pick up time is from 3:00 - 5:30 PM. 
All SCAMPERS must be picked up by the 5:30 PM deadline. 
  
SCAMP Drop-off and pick-up is at Doane Stuart’s St. Agnes entrance.  If facing the school’s main 
entrance, the St. Agnes entrance is located on the right side of the building and can be accessed by 
driving down Anderson Place to the parking lot on the right side of the building. 
  

 

 
If you have not already done so​, please submit your SCAMPER Information Form, Health Form 
and Sunscreen Permission Form for your child(ren). If you have not received copies of these forms, or 
if you would like to print them from home or complete them online, a PDF of these required forms 
can also be found at ​DOANESTUART.ORG/SCAMP.  
  
Please email your completed forms to ​scamp@doanestuart.org​, or mail them to: 
  
The Doane Stuart School 
ATTN: SCAMP 
199 Washington Avenue 
Rensselaer, NY 12144 
  
PLEASE NOTE: Your required forms must be submitted by the Thursday prior to the start of your 
child(ren)'s first SCAMP session.  If your completed forms are not received by the day your child 
begins SCAMP he/she may not be able to participate.  
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